
  

 

 
ADEDY and GSEE 

adedyir@adedy.gr 

info@gsee.gr  
 
 
 

Ref.: JWG/RP/mb 
Contact person: Jan Willem Goudriaan 
 
 
Brussels, 8 June 2021 
 
 
Dear Colleagues of ADEDY and GSEE 
 
I am sending you solidarity greetings from EPSU in support of your 24-hour strike action 
on 10 June. 
 
We have heard with great concern the proposals of the Greek government to reform labour 
law and undermine vital workers’ protection in relation to working hours, overtime and 
overtime pay. As you argue, it is astonishing that as digital technology provides the 
opportunity to increase productivity and reduce working time, the government wants to 
make it easier for employers to get workers to work longer.  
 
We also note your concern about the implications of the labour law provisions for the right 
to strike and for the role of the labour inspectorate.  
 
We wish ADEDY and GSEE every success for the action and hope that the strike action 
will block the changes being promoted by the government.  
 
Yours in solidarity, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jan Willem Goudriaan 
EPSU General Secretary 
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